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Santon International bv 
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phone: +31 10 283 26 00 • fax: +31 10 429 45 46 
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P.O. Box 59024 • NL-3008 PA Rotterdam  

Dear Customer, 

 

Subject: European Regulation on Chemicals (REACH) 

 
As a manufacturer of switches, Santon Holland BV wants to supply products that do not only deliver a top 
performance, but are also sound products for the environment throughout their entire life cycle. We carry out 
our production processes in an environment-friendly way and therefore make a contribution to a sustainable 
society.  
With this aim in mind Santon closely observes the current environmental laws. 
Because it also concerns our world and our future. 

 

 

So we hereby inform you that according to REACH legislation none of the Santon companies has an obliga-

tion to register substances, on their own or in preparations. Indeed, Santon does not produce any of the sub-

stances referred to under REACH, nor does Santon import these substances in quantities over 1 tonne per 

year. 

 

We also want to let you know that we do not add to our products any of the substances of the Substances of 

Very High Concern (SVHC) as currently identified and published by the REACH authorities.  

 

As a downstream user Santon shall follow the instructions in the safety data sheets (and implement the ex-

posure scenarios which can be attached hereto) received from its suppliers and will communicate closely 

with customers and suppliers about hazardous substances (including SVHC) and possible risks inherent to 

the use of the products that contain such substances. 

 

It is our duty to make sure that our suppliers are aware of REACH and comply with their requirements. In this 

respect we are asking our suppliers to deliver us a statement confirming that they follow the REACH obliga-

tions and ask them for confirmation that registration of their substances, if needed, has taken place or is 

going to take place. 

 

Should you have any further questions concerning the above, do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

With kind regards, 

Santon International bv 

 

 

 

 

Mr. M.W. Reddering, 

General Director 
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